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Revelation 21:10·· So he carried me away in the power of the spirit to a great 
and lofty mountain, and he showed me the holy city Jerusalem 
coming down out of heaven from God 

 [15] - References: 

· But anything not sacred and anyone that carries on a disgusting 
thing and a lie will in no way enter into it, only those written in 
the Lamb’s scroll of life will. (Revelation 21:27) 

· And in the days of those kings the God of heaven will set up a 
kingdom that will never be brought to ruin.  And the kingdom 
itself will not be passed on to any other people.  It will crush and 
put an end to all these kingdoms, and it itself will stand to times 
indefinite. (Daniel 2:44) 

· Forasmuch as you beheld that out of the mountain a stone was 
cut not by hands, and that it crushed the iron, the copper, the 
molded clay, the silver and the gold.  The grand God himself has 
made known to the king what is to occur after this.  And the 
dream is reliable, and the interpretation of it is trustworthy. 
(Daniel 2:45) 

· And it must occur in the final part of the days that the mountain 
of the house of Yehowah will become firmly established above 
the top of the mountains, and it will certainly be lifted up above 
the hills, and to it all the nations must stream. (Isaiah 2:2) 

· In the visions of God he brought me to the land of Israel and 
gradually set me down upon a very high mountain, on which 
there was something like the structure of a city to the south. 
(Ezekiel 40:2) 

· And it must occur in the final part of the days that the mountain 
of the house of Yehowah will become firmly established above 
the top of the mountains, and it will certainly be lifted up above 
the hills, and to it peoples must stream. (Micah 4:1) 

· Wake up, wake up, put on your strength, O Zion!  Put on your 
beautiful garments, O Jerusalem, the holy city!  For no more will 
there come again into you the uncircumcised and unclean one. 
(Isaiah 52:1) 
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· But YOU have approached a Mount Zion and a city of the living 
God, heavenly Jerusalem, and myriads of angels. (Hebrews 
12:22) 

· The one that conquers, I will make him a pillar in the temple of 
my God, and he will by no means go out from it anymore, and I 
will write upon him the name of my God and the name of the city 
of my God, the new Jerusalem which descends out of heaven 
from my God, and that new name of mine. (Revelation 3:12) 

· I saw also the holy city, New Jerusalem, coming down out of 
heaven from God and prepared as a bride adorned for her 
husband. (Revelation 21:2) 

· You are beautiful, O girl companion of mine, like Pleasant City, 
comely like Jerusalem, awesome as companies gathered around 
banners. (Song of Solomon 6:4) 

· Who is this woman that is looking down like the dawn, beautiful 
like the full moon, pure like the glowing sun, awesome as 
companies gathered around banners? (Song of Solomon 6:10) 

· The hand of Yehowah proved to be upon me, so that he brought 
me forth in the spirit of Yehowah and set me down in the midst 
of the valley plain, and it was full of bones. (Ezekiel 37:1) 

· And I shall certainly turn you around and put hooks in your jaws 
and bring you forth with all your military force, horses and 
horsemen, all of them clothed in perfect taste, a numerous 
congregation, with large shield and buckler, all of them handling 
swords. (Ezekiel 38:4) 

· Now the expression, Yet once more, signifies the removal of the 
things being shaken as things that have been made, in order that 
the things not being shaken may remain. (Hebrews 12:27) 

· And he seized the dragon, the original serpent, who is the Devil 
and Satan, and bound him for a thousand years. (Revelation 
20:2) 

 


